
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

We are pleased to inform you that the school is 
celebrating “KG DAY” on 30th January 2016. 
Students of LKG and UKG will be performing various 

items on the stage on that day. 
 

Kindly give your consent by filling the 
acknowledgement form that was given to the students 
and submit it to the Class teacher of your child by 

Tuesday, 15th December 2015.  
 

Thanks     Vasanthi S. 

      Supervisor 

       

 

 

 
 


